
 
 

 

 

 
 

It has been such a positive start to the year for our children and seeing them thrive in their friendships and learning 

has been a pleasure. I have spent a lot of time at Lydford since the beginning of term and it has been an absolute 

pleasure to speak, play and learn with the children. I also appreciate that settled start hasn’t been felt more widely 

in the family community and that some of the challenges around Class One have unsettled the notable progress we 

have made over recent years.  

We have a robust plan to address this – one which I am convinced will see the school grow in strength and 

commitment. I will take the responsibility of teaching Class One next week and invite you to meet with myself and 

Trust leaders on Thursday 28th September at 6pm where we will share plans and both reassure and renew the 

importance of our shared work together.  

Finally, I’d like to thank you for your continued support that is so appreciated. This is a truly special school at the 

heart of and belonging to its community and together we will ensure it thrives.  

Mr Hill  

Principal 

 
Meet our SENDCO 

Hello, my name is Bev Pickett-Jones and I am the new Hub SENDCO for Ruby and Moorland 

Schools.  I will be working closely with all the staff across the schools to support the children.  I will 

split my time across the schools spending time in each one.  Chloe Collacott is the Assistant 

SENDCO for Milton Abbott School, Emma Winter is the assistant SENDCO for Ruby Schools and 

Becky Drew-Hill will be Assistant SENDCO for Moorland Schools when she returns from maternity 

leave in January, I will be covering her schools until that time.  I am looking forward to getting to 

know you and your children in the coming months and am excited to be working with the schools 

of Ruby and Moorland Hubs.  

  To contact me please use  bpickettjones@dmatschools.org.uk or 07938482542 which is a school 

mobile and available between 8.30am and 5pm term time only.  

Lunches 
If you haven’t already booked lunches for next week you will need to provide your child with a packed 
lunch.  Lunches need to be booked by midnight Thursday for the following week.  Thank you.   

Defibrillator 
We now have a defibrillator in school. This is available during school hours.  
 
Breakfast club 
Booking for breakfast club will be back up and running next week.  Thank you for your patience.  
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Class 2 Snack 
Please can all class 2 children bring a fresh fruit or vegetable snack in to have at breaktime. With the earlier 
start and longer morning session they are getting hungry before lunch time. 
 
Time to Talk 
As part of our school focus on getting children talking and improving their Oracy, we have a topical, weekly 
question and picture for you to discuss as a family: - 
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Class 2 working together to tidy the Forest School area

 

  



 Children enjoyed exploring our concrete resources and manipulatives in Maths Club and played number based 

board games together. 

 

 

Class 2 have thoroughly enjoyed immersing in their reading during our book club sessions. 
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